
Dear Committee Chairman, 

 

I am writing to express my full support for HB-156 (Fairness in Girls' Sports Act). 

 

With the re-election of President Trump, Americans have loudly expressed their desire for a 

return to normalcy in this country.  Poll after poll have shown transgender issues to be troubling 

to the American electorate, and they emphatically voted for a change.  A common theme among 

those questioned after casting their vote was the fundamental unfairness of allowing men to 

compete against women in interscholastic and intramural junior varsity and varsity athletic 

sports.  Voters can see, with crystal clarity, the inequities associated with this troublesome 

practice of allowing powerful young men, in the prime of their lives, to steal the 

accomplishments of young women who have followed the rules dictated by the schools and 

athletic associations. 

 

Common sense and fairness will always prevail over flash-in-the-pan social issues.  Those 

elected officials who support the practice of allowing men to compete against women in college 

sports are on the wrong side of history and will be held accountable by their constituents. 

 

Please vote in favor of HB-156 and help to make America fair, decent, and normal again. 


